Your Letterhead

Date

Capacity Building Rewards Review Committee

National Association of County & City Health Officials

1100 17th Street, 2nd Floor

Washington, DC 20036

Dear Review Committee:

On behalf of the County of Dukes County and the Dukes County Emergency Management Agency, we would like to provide our enthusiastic support of the Martha’s Vineyard Medical Reserve Corps (MRC) unit’s application for the NACCHO Capacity Building Award.  We understand that the purpose of this funding is to support the development of the MRC unit and to promote the integration of the MRC unit into its local public health and emergency response systems. 

Dukes County provides office space and other office related support to the MRC

The County of Dukes County and the Dukes County Emergency Management Agency look forward to continuing our work with the Martha’s Vineyard Medical Reserve Corps, as well as our other community partners, to ensure the health and safety of our communities.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 508.696.3840 or mgr@dukescounty.org.

Sincerely,

